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April 10, 2008
Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
[image: image1.jpg]Some of you may recall how God miraculously used Louie Giglio’s illustration about an amaryllis at Passion 07 to confirm His will for our marriage.  One of the ways that Jennifer & I commemorated that event was by purchasing an amaryllis bulb in Amsterdam on the way back from Kenya last year.  Well, we have been waiting for it to bloom this spring, and this past weekend it finally started to do so.  It couldn’t have been better timing since on Monday, April 7th we celebrated our 1 year anniversary (can you believe it?!! ().   It has been an absolutely amazing year as we have felt God’s favor and blessing every step of the way.  Our first year of marriage was wonderful, but we fully expect our relationship and our ministry to bloom this year, just like the amaryllis is doing in our front yard!
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This has been an incredible semester for the Houston North Perspectives on the World Christian Movement class which is currently being held at Metropolitan Baptist Church (and co-sponsored by Cypress Bible Church).  We love the group of students we have.  They have been so faithful to the class.  And our speakers have been great!    Since I originally made a 5 year commitment to the Lord to be a Perspectives coordinator, and this is the fifth year, I will be seeking to discern what His will is for me in continuing in this role after this semester ends.
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Back on February 15-16th, Charles Cross, Mark Rachanar and Jennifer & I served together in the “Do Something Now” missions activity at the Passion Conferences regional event in Dallas.  We were amazed by the generosity of the students as they gave clothes for tornado victims, socks and towels for Dallas area homeless ministries, and gave financially to Blood Water Mission to drill water walls for needy people around the world.  During the first week of June, Jennifer & I again plan to serve in this area with Charles in Paris and then in London during the Passion World Tour.  It’s such a blessing to get to journey with the Passion movement as it goes global!!
Then from March 14-21st, Jennifer and I led a missions conference at Greater Europe Mission’s conference center in the heart of the French Alps.  We had an amazing week with a group of single adults (primarily) from Irving Bible Church.  We were all blessed 
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 to get to spend time througout the week with GEM Missionaries, T McAuley, Roy Nagelkirk and Roy’s pastor Jean Luc Taballioux from Grenoble; Free Methodist missionaries, Marvin & Lisa Klein; as well as Russ and Marj Speiser from Proclaim International who led us in praise & worship.  We were greatly challenged and informed concerning God’s work in France, Europe and North Africa.  We were also able to enjoy sightseeing, hiking, skiing and snowboarding in the French Alps.  
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Looking forward, July 1-12th, Jennifer & I will be leading a coastal mission trip to Malindi, Kenya for Houston’s First Baptist Church.  Let’s Go Ministries will be sponsoring a 3 day training event for pastors and then joining them for a 3 day crusade.  Bramuel Musya and a colleague from God’s Story Project will be leading Simply the Story (chronological Bible) training and Timothy Church Planting training.  In addition, we will be doing children’s ministry, sports ministry, and sanitation & hygiene training.  We are open to dental, medical, and vision care if God leads anyone to join us with those skills.  The needs are great so please prayerfully consider joining us.   The cost for this trip will be $3000.  Deposits to purchase airfare are needed by April 17th.  Additional funding is still need to cover the pastoral training event.
I’d also like to request your prayers for the following ministry activities/opportunities…

· Preaching at the Houston-Austin MS150 Protestant service at the La Grange Fairgrounds on Saturday, April 12th
· My teaching commitment level for HFBC’s The Life 25-35 single adult class
· Renewing my commitment as a Perspectives Coodinator in Spring 2009

Finally, if the Lord leads you to make a gift to LGM please know that it will be used wisely and faithfully to mobilize others to participate in world missions.  Gifts can be designated to individual projects, scholarship needs for trips, or for general use by the ministry.  I know I’ve said it before, but more than anything, Jennifer & I need your prayers for wisdom as we follow God in this great adventure to which He has called us.  
Until All Peoples Worship Him,  
Roger A. Javens
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